
 

  

June 22, 2018 
 
 

End of School Year Message 
 
 
Dear Friends in Catholic Education, 
 
As another school year comes to an end, I would like to take this opportunity to 
acknowledge the dedication and ongoing efforts of our students and staff at the 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board.  Over these past ten months, we have 
achieved many great things together.  We have worked to solve important problems; 
we have been reflective and creative thinkers; we have made many efforts to 
contribute to our communities in meaningful ways; we have grown in our 
understanding of how to be responsible citizens; and we have celebrated our Catholic 
faith through word, prayer, and action.  Each day provided us with the opportunity to 
learn more about ourselves, each other, and the world in which we live.  We have been 
living examples of how Catholic Education makes the difference.   
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees and the entire NCDSB community, I extend our 
sincere best wishes for an enjoyable and restful summer vacation.  We look forward 
to seeing each other again on the first day of school, September 5, 2018.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 
 
 


